CLTY OF

BROOKSHIRE

TEXAS

March 27, 2025

CITIZENS OF BROOKSHIRE

RE: Potential name change of 13th Street to Jackson Street

Dear Residents of 13th Street:

Please allow this letter to serve as notice of a potential name
change of 13th Street to Jackson Street. This matter will be placed on
the agenda of the April 17, 2025 Regular City Council Meeting as a
public hearing. If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free
to attend the April 17, 2025 meeting beginning at 7:00 p.m., at
Brookshire City Hall, 4029 5th Street, Brookshire, Texas 77423.

Sincerely,

S DI S

Mayor Darrell Branch

4029 5% Street/ P.O. Box 160 Office: (281)375-5050
Brookshire, Texas 77423 Email: Imconnor@brookshiretx.gov



